
           
           
 

   
 
 
 
 

    
 

 “A Million Steps for Child Care” 
 

Join Shelagh Germyn in her run to raise awareness for a  
Universal Early Learning and Child Care System  

for Canada’s children and their families. 
 

You can Run, Jog, Walk, Bike, Rollerblade…..sending her off, joining her part of the way,  
meeting her in one of the communities along the way or in Victoria at the finish line. 

 
Start:  Campbell River, Tuesday, October 9th  

 Finish:   Victoria at the Parliament Building 
Tuesday, October 16th 1pm  

 
For more information please contact  

Shelagh Germyn ph# 850-1110  shelaghgermyn@hotmail.com 
or Gwen Bennett ph# 286-1193  caris@island.net 

 
 

 It’s time for the provincial and federal governments to invest in our children’s  future!   
Let’s send them a strong message! 
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Come and  
     Join Us!! 


